
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Hearing 
 

 

On Monday, September 23, 2019 the Subcommittee on Elections will 

hold a hearing entitled “Voting Rights and Election 

Administration in New York.”   

 

The Subcommittee hearing will take place at 10:00 AM at Medgar 

Evers College, Edison O’ Jackson Auditorium, 1638 Bedford Avenue, 

Brooklyn, NY 11225.  

 

For media inquiries please contact Peter Whippy, Communications 

Director, at Peter.Whippy@mail.house.gov or at 202-225-3244.  
 

For other inquiries please contact Sean Jones, Legislative Clerk, at 

Sean.Jones@mail.house.gov or 202-225-2061 if you have questions or 

need additional information.  

 

Monday, September 23, 2019 

Medgar Evers College 

1638 Bedford Avenue 

Brooklyn, NY 11225 
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September 16, 2019 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


